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TREADS ON THE TUNDRA

Summer’s here and time to enjoy our cars. What better
occasion for this than a progressive dinner? Well, this
coming Sunday, the Club will have a progressive dinner
starting at lpm at the Jeglum’s home for hors d’oevres.
Everyone is welcome, but please call Ruth Hill at 452
4510 to help us get an accurate count of the numbers
coming. Other courses will be as follows, salad at the
Saupe’s home, main course at the Hills and desserts at

the Smiths.

We’ll have our monthly meeting while at the Hills. As
usual, we have to discuss our possible participation in
the Golden Days Parade. We have news on that front.
Also, Ruth has obtained samples of the proposed new Club
jackets for us to see. July 4th will soon be upon us,
and, as for the last several years, both Central and
North Pole would like to see us. We had a good
attendance at North Pole last year, but nobody has been
to Central (to my knowledge) for some years. Its a pity
that the journey is so hard on the cars.

I had a call from a Fairbanks auto dealer called Tyler

Cook who is interested to buy one or more antique cars

from us if we have anything for sale. His number is 479
2871 for anyone interested.

Lets have a good line-up of cars outside the Jeglums
home on the 25th.

RWS

Addresses for the Progressive Dinner
Jeglum: 2256 Jack St.
Saupe: 520 Autumn Dr.
Hill: 827 15th Ave.
Smith: 1488 Husky wa/.



